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Scott,
Linda and I just discussed this project and she agrees with the plan you presented.  I have
forwarded the two pit closure Form 27s for data entry and approval.  When the data entry has
been completed (probably on Monday) I will forward the remediation #s to you for future
reference.
 
I will add the information from the Form 27 for Remediation #5093 to a Form 27A, which should be
visible to you on the contact log portion of the Form 27.  The form you submitted will be uploaded
to the document file as well.
 
As you suggested, you may proceed with scheduling field work.  Please call Linda if you have any
questions.
 
Thanks,
Nancy Prince, CHMM
719-213-6109
 

From: Scott Ghan [mailto:SGhan@billbarrettcorp.com] 
Sent: Thursday, April 21, 2011 3:56 PM
To: Spry ORourk, Linda
Cc: Doug Dennison; Prince, Nancy; Scot Donato
Subject: RE: Upper/Lower Pit Closures and Remediation #5093
 
Linda,
 
Attached is a revised update Form 27 to the July, 2010 Form 27 submittal in regards to
Remediation # 5093.   Also attached are separate Form 27s for the pit closures of both the Upper
and Lower BBC pits.  The pit closure Form 27s are not related to Remediation #5093.  These
documents were prepared at the request of the COGCC and the email below.  Please let me know
if BBC has not met any of these requests.
 
Thanks,  
 
Scott Ghan
Environmental Health & Safety Coordinator
Bill Barrett Corporation
112 Red Feather Trail
Silt, Colorado 81652
Office 970.876.1959/Cell 970.744.8128/Fax  970.876.0981
sghan@billbarrettcorp.com
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From: Prince, Nancy [mailto:Nancy.Prince@state.co.us] 
Sent: Thursday, March 10, 2011 2:43 PM
To: Spry ORourk, Linda; Scott Ghan
Cc: Doug Dennison; Fischer, Alex
Subject: Upper/Lower Pit Closures and Remediation #5093
 
Scott,
Based our conversation this afternoon, here are next steps for these projects:
 

1.        I will have the NOAV package submitted by BBC on July 1 uploaded to Remediation #5093.
2.       BBC will submit two Form 27s for pit closures.  This will include the sampling plan that was

outlined in the updated Form 27 submitted in November.  I told Scott that we will review
this and approve the plan as quickly as possible, and send the new remediation #s.  He will
continue to work with his consultant to be in the field conducting this sampling as quickly
as possible.

a.       These Form 27s will include a statement to the effect that although they are on the
same pad as Remediation #5093, the pit closures are not related to the release
being evaluated and remediated under that project.

3.       BBC will request that the updated Form 27 submitted in November be withdrawn.  A
revised update (to the July submittal) referenced to Rem #5093 will indicate that the pits
will be closed, not relined.  The revision will indicate that the original sampling of down
gradient water wells has been done and that a report is being prepared.  The revision will
also indicate that the originally proposed down gradient pothole(s) evaluation will be
conducted, and that additional groundwater investigation will be completed if necessary
based on results of pit closure and pothole activities.

4.       Water well sampling data will be submitted in a letter report referencing remediation
#5093.  Scott will check on the status of this report.

 
Let me know if you have any other questions.
 
Thanks for your help in getting these projects moving forward.
 
Nancy Prince, CHMM
719-213-6109


